## Town Village of Harrison Inter-Office Memorandum

To: Ronald Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Town Board

From: Maureen MacKenzie/Comptroller

Date: May

May 31,2018

Re:

Town Board Meeting June 7, 2018

Request by Comptroller Maureen MacKenzie for authorization to accept the following donations for the Holiday Project 2018:

	Total:	\$	325 00
Jenny P & Adrian B Schwartz		\$	150.00
Lucy M & Jeffrey A Udell		\$	100.00
Michael & Danielle Lazarakis		\$	50.00
Alexander N & Amy R Morik		. \$	25.00

Total Holiday Project 2018 donations received to date is \$325.00